
Request for School Supply Donations 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am [your position, e.g., a 

teacher/administrator] at [School Name]. We are committed to providing a quality education to 

all our students, including those from underprivileged backgrounds. 

As the new school year approaches, many of our students are in need of basic school supplies 

such as notebooks, pencils, backpacks, and other essential items. Unfortunately, the families of 

these students often struggle to provide these necessary materials, which can hinder their 

educational experience. 

We would greatly appreciate any donations you could make to help us support these students. 

Your generosity will not only provide them with essential supplies but will also motivate them to 

excel in their studies. 

If you are willing to help, please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email 

Address]. We would be more than happy to arrange a convenient time to collect the donations. 

Thank you for considering our request. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of our 

students. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[School Address] 

[Contact Information] 


